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Below are upcoming testing windows for Credit-by-Exam that Pearsall ISD will offer.  A week 

long window is available each time to accommodate students taking multiple subject exams.  

Once all applications have been received for each testing window, the District Testing Office will 

notify the parent/guardian of the exact date/time for each test. 

Applications must be received in the District Testing Office by the end of the day listed as the 

deadline date below, which is three weeks prior to the last day of each testing window.  Late 

applications will be transferred to the next available testing window. 

If a testing date outside one of the testing windows below is needed, please contact the District 

Testing Office.  These will be considered on a case-by-case basis for extenuating circumstances 

only. 

 

Testing Window Application Deadline Notification of Results 

June 5 – 9, 2017 May 19, 2017 By June 19, 2017 

August 14 – 18, 2017 July 27, 2017 By August 28, 2017 

October 16 – 20, 2017 September 29, 2017 By October 30, 2017 

January 29 – February 2, 
2018 

January 12, 2018 By February 12, 2018 

June 11 – 15, 2018 May 25, 2018 By June 25, 2018 


